

## CLUB ROTARIO DE LA CIUDAD DE MEXICO, A. C.

OFICINAS: LONDRES NO. 25 MEZZANINE, COL. JUAREZ. MEXICO 6. D. F. TELS, 5-66-64-15 Y 5-35-73-86

FEBRUARY, 1972

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB HOUSTON, TEX.

Dear Fellow Rotarian:

The Mexican Government has decided to discontinue the printing of the "One Peso" bill, to be replaced by a bronze nickel coin. Therefore, in a short period of time these bills will be out of circulation.

As a token of goodwill from your Fellow Rotarians of Mexico we are enclosing one of these bills, inasmuch as we consider it is one of the most beautiful ever printed, so that you may keep it as a collector's piece.

Without considering this as an obligation, and if you desire to colaborate with our Club "Committee of Activities for Human Interest", we would appreciate you sending us in exchange of this bill, any bill of American Currency to increase our fund to enlarge the number of beneficiaries.

This committee has been working with great success for several years taking care of the many constant cases we get of people with scarce financial resources, solving specific problems such as rehabilitation of invalids, the purchase of different types of prothesis, glasses, surgical operations, sewing or knitting machines for widows, etc.

Please let us know if you consider convenient that we send a similar letter to any of your Fellow Rotarians in your Club, that might be interested in this project.

Thanking you in advance, we remain,

Yours in Rotary.

COMMITTEE OF ACTIVITIES FOR HUMAN INTEREST

JAIME DE LA MACORRA

PRESIDENT

JOSE TURU SABATE

Thanks!

SECRETARY